

Falcon Junior School

Falcon Road West, Sprowston, Norwich NR7 8NT

Telephone: 01603 441417

Website: www.falcon.norfolk.sch.uk Email: office@falcon.norfolk.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mr E J Savage

17th March 2020

Dear Parents and Carers,

Coronavirus update

Following the most recent guidance from the government, please ensure that if anyone in your household has possible symptoms of Coronavirus, then everyone in the household should stay at home for 14 days.

Symptoms of Coronavirus are a high temperature and/or a new, continuous cough.

As result of this, if you or another family member has symptoms then any child attending Falcon Junior School must stay at home for 14 days.

Some Falcon staff have followed the updated guidance on self-isolation for 14 days; we therefore have reduced staff numbers and are covering lessons as effectively as possible. There is potential for us to change the class structure in the school if pupil numbers drop due to absence at short notice eg merging of classes if pupil numbers allow.

All school trips between now and Easter have been cancelled as have school assemblies. Any sports fixtures are postponed and I would ask parents not to make any non-essential visits to the school office.

Several parents who have children off school have asked for home learning resources. We are currently working on this and will supply this when it is available.

As soon as we have any further information regarding this difficult situation, we will let you know. If you need to update your contact details, please complete the form below and return it to the school.

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours faithfully

Ł J	Savage	,
-----	--------	---

Hea	thr	62	nch	۱Pr

Child's name:	Class:	
Contact name:	Phone:	
Email address:		